
Chapel 
Join us at 8:10 a.m. for chapel

Tuesday, April 9th.
 Second and Third Grade will
be leading, and Pastor Bruce
Williamson will be speaking.

Our students are expected to be SAINTS. 
And Saints are...TRUTHFUL, giving an accurate and honest

answer or account.

Growing Godly CharacterGrowing Godly Character

Join us Thursday, March 14th at 7 p.m. 
for a KCA Town Hall Meeting

We will be discussing important information about
the upcoming 2024-2025 school year. We highly

encourage every parent to attend.
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Pray for KCA 

Empowerment
“Therefore confess your

sins to each other and pray
for each other so that you

may be healed. The prayer
of a righteous man is

powerful and effective.”
James 5:16
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Congratulations to fifth grader, Finn Hutchison,
for receiving the DAR Youth Citizenship Award!

Mark Your
Calendar

Every Monday

7:45 a.m. School-wide Prayer

March 18th - 21st

Standardized Testing

Thursday, March 21st

Half-day - Dismiss at Noon

March 25 - April 1

Spring/Easter Break

March 20th
Wendy’s

April 3rd
Sonic

M a r c h  1 4 ,  2 0 2 4



2024 Gun Raffle
Calendars are available in
the KCA Office for $100.

Eight guns left, Eight more
chances to win!

Congratulations
t o  o u r  

Gun Raffle Winner 
f o r  M a r c h . . .

Daryl White

Support KCA with
Gift Card Purchases!
Download the App &

Contact the KCA
Office to learn more.

Iowa Standardized Testing

Testing Will Begin on
Monday, March 18th.

Please make sure your
student gets a good

nights rest and a healthy
breakfast each morning. 

Thursday, March 21st is
a half day. Students will
be dismissed at 12 p.m.

We’re on the
lookout for

old and no longer
used Trivial Pursuit
game boards, game

pieces, and game
cards. If you’d like

to donate some,
please drop them
off to the school

Office.

If you’d like your
game back, please
leave instructions

and label your
game.


